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:Is Faculty of Medicine, McGill University, 
Registrar's Office,

(Copy)

Montreal, June 10th, 1919

wmDr J.D.Morgan,
127 Cedar Ave, City.

■

fe'i yDear Dr. Morgan,
Your question of the addition of a course in Radiography 

to the curriculum of the present five year course was referred by the 
Faculty to the Education Committee. This Committee reported at the meeting 
on Saturday night that owing to the fact that there was very little time 

• in either the 4th or 5th years it was not possible to introduce any special 

course at the present time.
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After consideration by the Faculty it was recommended that 
no special courses be undertaken in the present curriculum, 
this recommendation, however, the Faculty expresses their appreciation of 
the value and importance of such instruction and it is the intention of the 
Faculty to establish such a course in the curriculum of the new six year 

In the meantime it was suggested that possibly you might care to 
start extra mural courses of instruction in this subject.

Yours sincerely

In adopting

course.
I S

(Sd. ) •Jno.W, Soane
Registrar.
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